
 

Gainsborough Primary and Nursery School 
Belgrave Road, Crewe, Cheshire CW2 7NH 

 01270 685328 
                                                  www.gainsborough.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                    Head of Schools:  Miss N Hough 

 
Ref:LTP/crosscountry/jd                                                                                                         March 2018 
Dear Parents/Guardian, 

 

I am pleased to confirm that your child has been selected to represent Gainsborough in our very first Cross 

Country competition. 

  

The competition is scheduled to take place on Monday 19th March 2018, and will be held at Crewe 

Vagrants. The competition is due to start at 4.00pm and will finish at approximately 5.00pm. 

 

You will need to take your child to and from the event. You are allowed to stay with your child during 

the competition and then take them home after their race.  

 

Please make sure your child wears their full Gainsborough PE kit (blue t-shirt and shorts) and that they have 

their water bottle. Your child can wear tracksuit bottoms and a jumper between their events, but will not be 

allowed to run in them. 

 

If you are happy for your child to take part in this event then please fill in the permission slip, including the 

transport arrangements, and return to school no later than Monday 12th March.  

 

Distances: 

 

Year 3 – 600m 

Year 4 -800m 

Year 5 – 1200m 

Year 6 – 1600m 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

GAINSBOROUGH PRIMARY & NIRSERY SCHOOL 

CROSS COUNTRY COMPETITION 

 

My child ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- class ----------- 

can/can not take part in the cross country competition. 

 

I can take my child to the venue and collect             □ 

 

 

Signed: -------------------------------------------------------------------- parent/guardian 

 

 
 
 
 
. 
     


